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Bake Sale Success!

Trip to 1798
Centre and
vinegar hill

Very well done to the children on

our School Council, along with

Annie’s 6th class, who organised

our recent bake sale.  

€702 was raised for FND Hope!

Tuesday 30th January:  The two 5th

classes will visit The National 1798

Rebellion Centre in Enniscorthy as well

as Vinegar Hill.  

REBELLION!



Coffee morning for parents.  Thursday 1st February.  9am in

the school library.  All are welcome (“The first Tuesday of

every month”)

Monday 5th February:  School Closed, (Public Holiday.)  

WildLife Talk
Thursday 1st February:  Sean Ronayne

will visit the two 6th classes to talk

about his mission to record all of the

different bird songs of Ireland.

PHOTOS: GAEILGE AND
CHINESE NEW YEAR
HALLWAY DISPLAYS

EDUCATE TOGETHER - EQUALITY BASED SCHOOLS

Our appl icat ion to be included in the
Government’s  free hot lunches programme has
been successful .   The service is  due to begin this
Apri l .   See https : / /www.freshtoday. ie/hot-food/ for
more information.

School lunches

https://www.freshtoday.ie/hot-food/

